


To / The Mayor and each Member of South Dublin County Council 
                                   
Re: Corporate Plan Annual Report 2018 – Section 134 of the Local Government Act 2001 

Dear Member,
 The attached 2018 Annual Report on the Corporate Plan is being submitted for your attention, in accordance with section 134 of the Local Government Act 2001. The report is a summary of the key points made in the monthly management reports circulated at each Council meeting. Once again, considerable progress has been made on the delivery of objectives as set out in our five-year Corporate Plan. The economic and social development progression of the county over the lifetime of this Council, notwithstanding ongoing challenges, has been considerable and great credit must go to your collective endeavour and oversight in this regard. In the second half of 2019, the newly elected Council is tasked with the preparation of a new Corporate Plan which I look forward to working with you on. 
Yours sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Daniel McLoughlin
Chief Executive 
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